
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS31486 / S1375

This legislation makes minor corrections to the voluntary naturopathic doctor dual licensure statute. It
clarifies the post-doctorate training required to obtain voluntary licensure and prevents policy overlap with
other naturopathic licensure statutes. The bill expands the educational requirements to reflect actual training
programs available to professionals seeking dual licensure in Idaho. This legislation does not change the
underlying doctorate licensure requirement or the requirement that the underlying licene must remain active
and in good standing.

FISCAL NOTE
The only anticipated fiscal impact will be positive. These changes will allow the Division of Occupational and
Professional Licenses to begin licensing those individuals seeking licensure, so the Board will begin to see an
increase in revenue.

Contact:
Senator Kelly Arthur Anthon, Senate Majority Leader
(208) 332-1303

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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